
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ann Rowe         Andy Hall 

The May 11, 2019, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by vice 

president Michele Throm at 12:04 p.m. at Dock Diving Fun Day. The following officers and board 

members were present: 

Ann Rowe – President - AB        Andy Hall – Secretary  

Michele Throm – Vice President             Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer - AB     

Board Members: 

Robin Burket; Pam Ginn. 

Absent: Marilyn Booher; Pat Kopco; Ted Misilo; Ann Moye.  

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Michele Throm for Ann Rowe) 

Thanks to Central Florida Dog Sports for hosting the club. 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Michele Throm) 

Voted in three new members: 

Perry and Reggie Correll of Merritt Island, Fla. 

Joe Hellebrand of Melbourne, Fla. 

Sherri Imm of Port Orange, Fla. 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall) 

Asked all to make sure they join the club’s Facebook group if they’re not already on it. Distributed the 

club’s window/bumper stickers to attendees who didn’t have one yet.  

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Andy Hall for Dee Thibodeaux) 

All club bank accounts in good standing.  

*************************************************************************************

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

June Specialty (Robin Lemieux Burket) – Robin gave members a rundown on the club’s new second 

Specialty to be held on June 14, 2019, as part of the Tampa Cluster. She had premiums for people who 

needed one.   



Obedience/Rally Trial (Andy Hall) – Club will hold its annual Obedience/Rally Trial Aug. 10-11 in 

Daytona Beach. Volunteers are needed to steward. 

2020 GRCA National (Michele Throm for Pat Kopco) – Michele gave update on the club hosting the 

2020 GRCA National, which will be in Ocala. Stressed to club members that many volunteers are needed.  

*************************************************************************************

OLD BUSINESS:  

Volunteering for Events – Club’s upcoming schedule and volunteer opportunities discussed.  

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Possible grooming/handling seminar – members at the meeting were asked their interest in the club 
hosting a grooming/handling seminar over the summer.  

DCM Test at U-F – The Golden Retriever Foundation is supporting a DCM (Dilated Cardiomyopathy) 
study of Goldens at the University of Florida and the MFGRC is helping secure 40 dogs for the study. 
Board member Dr. Pam Ginn explained the study and why it’s being done. Several club members have 
already signed up to participate. 

************************************************************************************* 

Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned 12:31 p.m. 

Next board meeting is June 5 by phone. Next general meeting is TBA.  

 

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


